
August 24, 2018 SPAC Meeting Minutes 

 

1. Mr. McNeill, Chairperson called the meeting to order at 9:13 a.m. 

 

2. Mr. McNeill opened the meeting by explaining the two tasks that the School 

Planning Advisory Committee (SPAC) has been given. 

 

3. Mr. White introduced himself.  He stated that the list for 

Renovations/Modernization at each school will be released next week.   

 

4. Introductions were made, and below are the new participants/guests. 

 Austen Dole, works with Dr. Steiner introduced herself.  

 Morris Sherman with Well Florida Council, funded by Safe Routes to 

Schools Program. 

 Scott Wright City of Gainesville Planning Department. 

 

5. The August 10, 2018 meeting minutes were approved as written.   

 

6. The dates of the meetings have been changed to Wednesday’s.  Starting 

September 5, 2018 from 9:00 a.m. to 11 a.m. 

 

7. Dr. Steiner gave an overview of the Safe Routes to Schools Program.   

 

8. Ms. Dole, Mr. Sherman, and Dr. Steiner presented information on Safe Routes to 

Schools.  

 

9. Meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m.  


